
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: ML/SS 

24th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

School Closure 

I am writing to inform you of the plans for the school closure scheduled for Monday 4th November. As you are 

already aware, the school will not be open on this day. Despite this closure, we are committed to ensuring that 

our pupils continue their learning without interruption. 

To ensure that the work remains meaningful and manageable for each pupil we have simplified the timetable. 

For Key Stage 4 pupils the work has been organised into four sessions, while Key Stage 3 pupils will have three 

sessions plus an additional a session allocated for catching up on any outstanding homework. 

We kindly ask you to ensure that your child logs in to ClassCharts and completes the work as outlined by their 

respective teachers. The tasks have been carefully designed to align with their current curriculum and to support 

their learning journey. We recognise working from home presents challenges therefore we have arranged all 

the work to be available from today ready to complete at your convenience.  

Below is a summary of the subjects your child can expect to engage with: 

Distance Learning Timetable 

 Period 1 
08:35 – 09:40 

Period 2 
09:40 – 10:45 

Period 3 
11:05 – 12:10 

Period 4 
12:10 – 13:15 

Period 5 
14:10 – 15:15 

Year 11 English Maths 

History 
Geography 
Literacy 
Spanish 

Create a revision 
timetable for the PPE 
Examinations 

ICT, Animal Care, 
Automotive, Music, 
Photography 

Year 10 English Maths 
R.E 
Geography 
History 

Science Homework Catch up 

Year 9 English Maths Science Homework Catch up 

Year 8 
History or 
Spanish 

Creative Arts 
Rotation  

English Homework Catch up 

Year 7 
History 
Geography 
Spanish 

Creative Arts 
Rotation 

Science Homework Catch up 

NB: Where multiple subjects are listed pupils will follow their normal timetabled lessons, this is clearly identified 

by logging into ClassCharts.  
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If you are unable to access ClassCharts via your login, you are able to view all set work via the Classcharts 

calendar on our website (https://www.qehs.co/pupils/homework-exams-revision) or click here.  

If you have any questions about the tasks, please contact the subject teacher via the details available on the 

school website https://www.qehs.co/general/staff-list.  

We appreciate your cooperation and support in facilitating your child's learning from home. Should you have 

any queries or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Seneque  

Head of School 
 

https://www.qehs.co/pupils/homework-exams-revision
https://www.classcharts.com/homework/calendar/Queen-Elizabeth-High-School_1
https://www.qehs.co/general/staff-list

